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May 9- May 13




~Notes from Mrs. Folden
mfolden@wcskids.net
Classroom Website www.mrsfolden.weebly.comMay Sight Words:
animal    learn    below    thought    while    house    every    father    saw    close    mother    own    never    few    next


Upcoming Events:

May 27 	Half Day
May 30	No School
June 16	Last Day- half day 

Specials Schedule:
Monday~ Art          Tuesday~ Music        
Wed. ~ Media	         Thursday~ Gym  (*Remember to wear your gym shoes on Thursdays)
 Friday~ S.T.E.M. & Computer Lab 

Homework Bags need to be returned on Thursdays. 


Reminders:
Thank you for everyone who voted for the WCS Bond. 

We are running low on some of our shared supplies. If anyone is willing to donate any of the following items, it is greatly appreciated: 
-hand soap
-glue sticks
-crayons

Every Wednesday is Wilkerson Day! - Wear your school colors or a Wilkerson shirt. 

At this week’s Life Skills assembly, we will congratulate Mila and Yohana for earning the award for Curiosity and Vallerie and Gwen for earning the award for Cooperation. 
















                                           

   











Mark Your Calendars!
1/23-25 Preorder your bagels! 
2/2 ROAR Assembly

						






This Week in 1st Grade

Reading:  In reading this week we will practice a reader’s theatre scrip called Looking for the Muffin Man. We will be practicing reading with fluency.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Writer’s Workshop: In writer’s workshop we will finish up our narrative writing pieces. Each student will be choosing an animal to research and then begin to write facts about their animal this week. 
Math:  Along with Number Talks, we will learn how to add a pair of two-digit numbers when the ones digits have a sum less than, equal to, and greater than ten. 
Science: Our classroom habitat is set up and is already housing a worm and an ant.  We will be looking for other animals/insects on our playground to add to this habitat for observational purposes.  Our monarch butterfly caterpillars have also joined our room.  We will be observing their life cycle and learning about what they eat. 
Social Studies: We will be focusing on Science for the next few weeks. 
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